
                 NOTICE FOR A GRANTED ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION AND APPEAL PERIOD 

DMR& E REFERENCE NUMBER NW30/5/1/3/3/2/1/11166 MP EM  

 

Gono Africa Mining (Pty) Ltd applied for mining permit application with the Department of Mineral 

Resources & Energy to mine chrome Ore, Iron Ore, Manganese Ore and platinum group metals in respect 

of a certain portion of portion 06 of the farm Tweelaagte 175 JP, Situated in the Magisterial District of 

Mankwe, North West Province. Murara Environmental Consultants appointed by Gono Africa Mining (Pty) 

Ltd to undertake public consultation. The application triggered listing Notice 1. (BAR & EMPr). According 

to Regulation 4 (2) of the EIA Regulation of 2014 as amended, all interested and affected parties are 

hereby notified of the granting of the Environmental Authorisation on the 15th June 2023 by the 

Department of Mineral Resources & Energy in the North West Province. Any party wishes to appeal any 

aspect of the decision included on the EA. A notice of intention to appeal must be lodge with the Minister 

of the Department of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment within 20 days from this notice, via one of 

the following methods: 

 

Appeal to the Department of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment  

Attention  : Directorate Appeal and Legal Review 

Email  : appealsdirectorate@environment.gov.za 

By post  : Private Bag X447, Pretoria, 0001 

By Hand  : Environmental House, Corner Steve Biko and Soutpansberg   Street Arcadia,  

  Pretoria,  

  0083    

Appeal to the Department of Mineral Resources and Energy 

Attention          : Regional Manager  

E-mail         : Phumudzo.nethwadzi@dmre.gov.za  

BY Post             : Private Bag A1,Klerksdorp, 2570 

BY Hand  :Vaal University of Technology Building, Cnr Margareth Prinsloo & Voortrekker Street, 

Klerksdorp 2570 

Should you decide to appeal, you must comply with the National Appeal Regulation of 2014 in relation to 

notification of all registered interested and affected, and a copy of the official appeal form can be obtained 

from the Department of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment. 

 

Should you have any queries, please contact: Nephawe M at 064 954 8869 or by email 

muraraec@gmail.com. 
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